
Section IV  Personnel Policies 

4.30 PAY DEDUCTIONS
It is the policy of the Library District not to take any improper pay deductions that would be in violation of the Fair Labor Standards Act, its regulations (specifically Section 541.602(a)), or relevant state law or local ordinance.   Employees who believe their pay has been improperly deducted should report such improper deduction immediately to the Library Director. The complaint will be promptly investigated and the results of the investigation will be reported to the complaining employee.  If the employee is unsatisfied with the findings of the investigation, the employee may appeal the decision to the Board of Trustees.  Any employee whose pay is improperly deducted shall be reimbursed for such improper deduction no later than the next pay period after the improper deduction is communicated to the Library Director.                                
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